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On February 28, 2020, the faculty of the Department of" space engineering and 

technology " met with graduates of the school-Lyceum No. 50 in Nur-Sultan. The 
purpose of the meeting is to get acquainted with the faculty of physics and technology 
of the Eurasian national University L.N.Gumilyova. 

120 graduates study at the school-Lyceum N-50 named after rayymbek Batyr. 
All of them got acquainted with the full information about the specialties. Acting 
Professor kerimbay Nurzhan Nurbergenovich told the graduates about the General 
specialties of the faculty of physics and technology. The faculty told about the 
possibilities of training in 5 specialties. Study abroad with the aim of sharing 
knowledge. 

 
 
 



 
 

Сhange the responsible Deputy Director on educational work of school Tranova 
of Tennysonian Gulnar Akhmetova. The school staff and graduates were invited to a 
tour of the faculty. 

 


